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This Term’s Recommended Read 

 

 

This manual to life on Earth from new dad Oliver 

Jeffers to his baby son is simple, life-affirming and 

showcases the beautiful diversity in the world. 

An awesome book full of beautiful images and a 

positive message. 

 

In Year One, our children have enjoyed 

reading books by Jill Murphy including 

Peace at Last which was commended in 

the 1980 CILIP Kate Greenaway Medal. 

These books were used to inspire some 

World Book Day activities. 

   

The hour is late and Mr Bear is tired. But he 

just can't sleep - however hard he tries, all 

he can hear are the noises in the house. 

SNORE, SNORE goes Mrs Bear. TICK-TOCK, 

TICK-TOCK goes the clock. Will he ever be 

able to find peace at last? 

 

If you enjoyed these books, 

look out for the others in the  

series like Mr Large in Charge  

or A Quiet Night in. 

This term in Reception, our children have 

enjoyed sharing versions of The Three Little 

Pigs. The children have been learning to 

retell the story using actions, props and 

pictures. 

  

Join the three little pigs as they set off to see 

the world, build their houses and encounter 

the big, bad wolf.   

 

If you enjoyed these books, 

look out for alternative  

versions of the story, like 

The Three Little Wolves and  

the Big Bad Pig by Eugene 

Trivizas and Helen Oxenbury, 

which has a lovely surprise  

ending! 

 
 

  

Year 2 have been using this funny and 

thought provoking tale by Helme Heine as 

a stimulus for their writing this term. The Most 

Wonderful Egg in the World by Helme Heine 

promotes discussion and sparks 

imagination. 

 

Dotty has the most beautiful feathers. Stalky 

has the most beautiful legs. And Plumy has 

the most beautiful crest. But which of them 

is the most beautiful? 

If you enjoyed this book you might want to 

try these other funny stories about 

chickens! 

                    


